
 

NOTICE: Prior Authorization Changes 
      
 
 
Dear Provider:  
 
Effective 3/27/20, due to CoVID-19 the following codes no longer require prior authorization:   
 
J0712, J0875, J0878 J0122, J0291, J2020, J2186, J7401, J2280, J0121, J2407, J2547, J2770, J7677, 
J3090, J3095, J3243, J7682 
 
 
Prior Authorization (PA) Guidelines and Grids are available online by visiting: 
https://www.healthchoiceaz.com 
http://www.HealthChoiceGenAZ.com 
 

 
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to your Network Service Representative.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Health Choice Prior Authorization Department  
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